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To support the commencement of the Children First Act 2015, our Always Children First Child Protection training has now been reviewed and updated.
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Carlow County Childcare Committee are offering two training options:
Option 2
Saturday 13th October 2018
    Venue: Talbot Hotel, Carlow.
    Time: 9.30am - 4.30pm
Option 1
Tuesday 2nd and Tuesday 9th October
Venue: Talbot Hotel, Carlow.
Time: 2.oopm – 5.30pm






This training is open to all Early Years practitioners currently working in a service in Carlow, however priority will be given to Designated Liaison Persons (DLP's) and deputy DLP's. It is recommended that anyone who has not completed Child Protection training in the last 4 years attend this training.
The Always Children First Refresher training (which allows practitioners to refresh their knowledge after 3 years) is currently being reviewed and will be available in early 2019. Due to the break in availability of this Refresher Training allowances will be made to this time limit. However anyone who has attended Always Children First Training 4 years ago (or more) is required to attend the full 6 hours training course.
This training has been developed by Tusla. Limited number of places are available. 
Lunch will not be provided on the day however lunch can be ordered from the bar lunch menu.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you or any of your staff are interested in attending please contact Connie on 059-9140244 to book a place.
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